School Uniform 2022/2023

We encourage our pupils to take pride in our school and to be ambassadors for
the school. Wearing the correct school uniform gives the children a sense of
belonging and creates a favourable impression when representing the school. All
crested school uniform items can be purchased from McEvoy's, Daisy and Saints
and Scholars. Other items may be purchased online from clothing retailers.

P1-P3

Green crested sweatshirt
Navy crested t-shirt

Navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts

P4 - P7

Green crested sweatshirt
 Navy crested t-shirt
Navy frousers

Girls may wear a navy skirt or pinafore with navy tights/socks

Gingham dresses or checked cotton dresses are not part of our
school uniform. Navy shorts may be worn in warmer weather.
Tracksuit bottoms (including leggings and skinnies) will no longer
be worn as part of the school uniform from P4 up.

School uniform trousers are generally considered to be Teflon branded, ECCAPREST, easy
care. They have a zip and waist fastener. 65% polyester, 35% viscose are the ones sold by
McEvoys, Daisy and Saints and Scholars.

Consultation on a PE uniform will commence in term 1 2022/23



